
EDITORIAL FOR FLEET MAGAZINE 
 

COLLINGHAM BUSINESS CLUB UPDATE 
 
As is its usual practice, Collingham Business Club took a sabbatical in December, its next virtual 
meeting being on Wednesday, 27th January. 
 
It is with great sadness that we need to open 2021 by reporting the sad death of Club stalwart 
Jenny Gadsby as a result of an as yet unexplained equestrian accident. 
 
Jenny was a founder-member of Collingham Business Club, and a regular attendee representing 
her business “Yours 4 A Day Ltd” which provided a wide range of accountancy services for small 
businesses.  Jenny was also a dedicated supporter of other Collingham community activities being 
the Honorary Treasurer of both the Tennis Club and the Fleet Magazine.  Jenny will be sadly 
missed, and the condolences of everyone connected with the Business Club are extended to 
Jenny’s family and many close friends. 
 
As we enter 2021, local businesses continue to experience the country-wide problems of the 
COVID-19 pandemic which is leading to ever more stringent shut-down measures to control its 
spread pending the scaling-up of the national immunisation programme now getting underway.  As 
reported following the November meeting, local business Gusto Group has come up with an 
ingenious new service aimed at alleviating the impacts on businesses of home working.  A 
demonstration of this unique service is now available at https://collab.org.uk/ 
 
The next virtual Business Club meeting will take place between 6 and 7pm on Wednesday, 27th 
January 2021, when local business-people will be able to take stock of where we are with COVID-
19, and identify what can be done to assist local businesses suffering from its impact. 
 
To join the Club e-mail list, or for Club information, or for more details about any of the above, 
please contact terrynash@gusto-uk.com 


	To join the Club e-mail list, or for Club information, or for more details about any of the above, please contact terrynash@gusto-uk.com

